
Project Update: August 2014 
 
Our team has been visiting primary, middle and higher secondary school.  As it is a follow up 
project from last year with the support of RSG, Our team find easy to reach school students 
and better knowledge about dugongs and their habitats. 
 
The name of the schools covered until now are: 
 

• 26th June 20124 - Dugong conservation awareness 
education at Government Girls Higher Secondary 
School, Adirampattinam (60 students 
participated). 

 
• 7th July 2014 - Same event held at Tambikottai 

Vadakadu Village Primary School (151 students 
participated). 

 
• 8th July 2014 - 40 students were 

participated in dugong conservation 
awareness education held at Karisaikaadu 
Primary School.  

 
• 10th July 2014 - 40 students were 

participated at Karungulam Primary School. 

 
 
 

 
• 16th July 2014 - 55 students were 

participated at Manganangadu Primary 
School.  

 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1- Adirampattinam Secondary School 

Figure 2- Karisaikadu Primary School 

Figure 3- Manganangkadu Primary School 


